
 

 

 10 August 2022 

 

Ingatestone and Fryerning Neighbourhood Plan Adoption Statement 

 

Brentwood Borough Council made the Ingatetsone and Fryerning Neighbourhood Plan 

which now forms part of the council’s Local Development Framework and policies in the 

neighbourhood plan will be considered when determining applications within the parish 

boundary. 

 

The Ingatestone and Fryerning Neighbourhood Plan has been developed by the Parish 

Council through ongoing and extensive consultation within the parish. The majority of 

those who voted at the referendum on 4 August 2022, voted in favour of the 

Neighbourhood Plan. Brentwood Borough Council is required to ‘make’ a 

Neighbourhood Plan if more than half of those voting have voted in favour of the Plan. 

This is in accordance with Section 38(A)(4) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase 

Act 2004. 

 

How to view the documents 

The Adoption Statement, and the adopted Ingatestone and Fryerning Neighbourhood 

Pan, are available to view on Brentwood Borough Council’s website at: 

https://www.brentwood.gov.uk/-/ingatestone-and-fryerning-np 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.brentwood.gov.uk/-/ingatestone-and-fryerning-np


Paper copies can be viewed at: 

1. Brentwood Borough Council Offices,          

Town Hall, Ingrave Road, Essex, CM15 8AY 

 

2. Ingatestone and Fryerning Parish Council Offices,               

2, 4 The Limes, Ingatestone CM4 0BE 

 

 

3. Ingatestone Library 

High Street, Ingatestone CM4 9EU 

 

 

Further Information 
 
For further information about the neighbourhood plan documents and/or process, 
please contact the Planning Policy Team by email at planning.policy@brentwood.gov.uk 
or by telephone on 01277 312 500 
 
 
A copy of this statement will be sent to Ingatestone and Fryerning Parish Council as the 

qualifying body, and any person who asked to be notified of the decision. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Phil Drane 
Director of Place  
 
You can view Brentwood Borough Council’s privacy policy at www.Brentwood.gov.uk/privacy 
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